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Public Notice 

October 26, 2024 
 

This notice informs the public that Commissioners of the Bexar County Emergency 
Services District No. 2 will attend the Bexar County ESD No. 2 Health and Safety Fair at 
Lowe’s located at 5303 W. Loop 1604 S on October 26, 2024, at 10:00 AM.  
 
While a quorum of commissioners may attend at any given time, Bexar County Emergency 

Services District No. 2 Commissioners will not conduct, discuss, or act on any Bexar 

County ESD No. 2 business. 

 

The above notice was posted at the Bexar County ESD No. 2 Office and the Bexar County 

ESD No. 2 website (www.bc2fd.org) before 10:00 AM, October 23, 2024. 

 


